

We welcome you to take photos to commemorate your visit to the Cummer Museum of Art & Gardens.

Tag us in your photos @CummerMuseum and #CummerMuseum.

If you are interested in hosting a portrait photography session, a permit is required.

A permit is needed if any ONE of these applies:

- A designated photographer, either amateur or professional
- Professional camera and/or lenses
- Special occasion outfit/costume

Photography equipment such as tripods, monopods, selfie sticks, camera bags, and drones are not allowed into the Museum.

Props and wardrobe changes are also not permitted.

Commercial Photography is prohibited.

Your attendance at the Cummer Museum grants the Museum permission to display and/or publish any photographs in which you appear. These photographs may be used in any and all of the Cummer Museum publications and media.

If you wish to not be photographed please mention this to a Gallery Host upon entry to the Museum.

Please contact marketing@cummermuseum.org if you are a member of the media or have any further questions or concerns.